
Hi Year 2 

Congratulations to all of you who have made it onto Spelling shed. So many of 
you have played many games and spelling brilliantly! 

I have added some assignments for you to try. They are the spellings you have 
been learning through the term. Plus, the spellings from our random spelling 
test so you can practise.  

To get to the tests you have to click on the last yellow sign saying “more lists” 
In there you will find the lists. You can read the words before you try the game.  

 

Good luck and enjoy spelling on Spelling Shed collecting lots of honey pots!!! 

Mrs Everest 


